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On 30th April, 2019, H.E. Mr. Hidenao Yanagi, Ambassador of Japan, attended at the 

Inauguration ceremony of Kofor Asad and Seveen Pumping Stations in Bani Kananah 

district in Irbid, and made a remark at the ceremony. The Kofor Asad and Seveen 

Pumping Stations were rehabilitated through the ICRC project. H.E. Eng. Read Abu 

Al-Saud, Minister of Water and Irrigation, and Mr. Jurg Montani, Head of the ICRC 

delegation in Jordan also delivered their speeches in the ceremony. After the ceremony, 

Ambassador Yanagi joined on-site visit of Kofor Asad pumping stations.  

Government of Japan provided funding assistance of 1 million USD to ICRC project in 

Jordan in 2018 and decided to extend a new assistance of approximately 900, 000 USD in 

February this year.  

Many of the attendees of the ceremony expressed their appreciation for Japanese 

support to the activities of ICRC and host communities in the water sector.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inauguration ceremony                    Speech by Ambassador Yanagi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On site visit to the Water Pumping Station          Water projects in Host Community by ICRC 

 

  

 


